
June 2021

Dear Hawkins Path Community of Learners,

DO YOU WANT TO HAVE EXTRA RECESS,
WIN A FREE HOMEWORK PASS,

EARN A FRONT OF THE LUNCH LINE PASS
and more…

You can earn all of those prizes and MORE if you participate in the Hawkins Path Elementary

School summer reading program.

Here’s what you have to do...READ!

Whether you’re holding a book or reading a story on an i-pad, we hope to see you reading for

pleasure and enjoyment.

This summer while relaxing at home or on vacation, read books, articles, and/or magazines.

Simply log your reading by title or time and hand it in by September 17, 2021.

Be sure to visit our amazing Middle Country Public library (www.mcplibrary.org) and/or visit

in-person to check out the great selection of literature.

See the information on our HP website for information, graphic organizers and lots of cool ideas

(www.mccsd.net and then choose Hawkins Path from the list of schools).

Return your reading log to your teacher by September 17, 2021 to win your prizes!

I hope each and every one of you finds time to read for pleasure.

Sit back and enjoy a good book.

Have a wonderful summer!

https://www.mcplibrary.org/
http://www.mccsd.net


Hawkins Path Reading Log – Summer 2021

Student Name:  _____________________________

DATE TITLE OF BOOK / AUTHOR GENRE PAGE

START

PAGE

END

TOTAL

MINUTES

LEVEL




